
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Monday 1st July 

Project Gambia Morning 

Tuesday 2nd July 

Year 2 WOW Day 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Transition Day 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 1, 2, 3 
9:15am - 10:45am 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 4, 5, 6 
1:45pm - 3:15pm 

Friday 5th July 

Sports Day Reception  
9:15am - 10.45am 

Tuesday 9th July 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Friday 12th July 

Year 6 MPU Graduation 

Monday 15th July 

Let’s Investigate Day 

Monday 15th July 

Year 6 Show 2:00pm 

Tuesday 16th July 

Open Evening 3.30pm - 
4.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Show 6:00pm 

Thursday 18th July 

Last day of term 

Friday 19th July 

Teacher Training Day 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 Tristan 
C7 Rhys & Emily 
C8 Oliver, Jennifer & 
Kyanna 
C9 Willow & Alexander 
C10 Freddie & Savreen 
C11 Maryam, Reagan & 
Kaysha 
C12 Ezra 
C13 Nooraishah & Adhavan 
C14 Ayyub 
C15 Austin & Aranya 
C18 Saifullah 
C19 Estrella & Mahnaz 
C20 Maria & Emily 
C21 Pratham & Alfie 
C22 Zain & Faisal 
C23 Muhammed & Scarlett 

SOAR Superstars 

We have certainly enjoyed the sunshine this week and making the most of 
opportunities to prepare for our up and coming Sports Day next Thursday. 
We hope you can join us and cheer the children on!  
 
It's a busy time of year, as we organise new classes and plan for Transition 
Day next Wednesday, but we are excited about new opportunities and 
moving on in our school journeys. Teachers are really looking forward to 
meeting the children in their new classes and we hope everyone has a 
wonderful day. 
 
Year 2 are holding their Pirate WOW Day on Tuesday, which links to their 
creative curriculum topic and is always great fun! 
 
Lastly, we would just like to say very well done to the Year 6 children, who 
were magnificent on their recent trip to Dol-Y-Moch; they approached their 
adventure with sheer resilience, positivity and confidence and had a 
fantastic time - we are so proud of you all! We would also like to say a huge 
thank you to all our staff, who kindly gave up their time, evenings and 
weekends, to support the children at Dol-Y-Moch. 
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

As we are nearing the end of the school year, please can we remind parents to bring 
their accounts up-to-date. All school meals should be paid for in advance to ensure 

parents are not left with a debt at the end of the year. 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

Over the last couple of weeks, Year 5 have been practicing their stitching skills to 
make a stuffed toy. They practiced the running stitch and cross stitch to add     
details and appliqué to their design; then they learnt the blanket stitch to seal the 
sides together and added stuffing to make them into toys. They are incredible and 
the children have been so hardworking and resilient! Well done, Year 5! 

We are so proud of ourselves; we 
had our class assembly this week 
and talked about our favourite 
parts of Reception. We loved  
singing and dancing to our families 
and showing how grown up we are 
now!  


